
 
Monday Memo​  
March 31, 2025 
 
Hello Everyone, 

I hope everyone has been enjoying their first full week of spring! The weather has been truly delightful, 
and the familiar signs of the season are emerging everywhere. 

This past week, I attended the Landscape Design School, where I participated in the morning sessions 
featuring excellent speakers. The course was well-organized, and I found it to be an incredibly rewarding 
learning experience. Thanks to Zoom, attending was easy, and participants joined from several states. I 
highly encourage all members to consider future GCFM school offerings—they are both informative and 
affordably priced. 

April is packed with activities! Be sure to take note of the exciting opportunities available and the 
important deadlines approaching. I know many of you are posting your plant sale flyers on our 
website—please send them directly to Karen at GCFMwebmaster@gmail.com   Clubs are buzzing with 
events, and I truly appreciate the invitations. This month, I look forward to visiting many of our clubs for 
various celebrations and meetings. Thank you for including me in your activities—it means a lot! 

Additionally, the spring issue of The Mayflower has been posted, along with the Mayflower Speaker 
Program Supplement. You can find the links below. It’s wonderful to read about all the amazing projects 
and initiatives happening in our clubs. The photos are filled with smiling faces, and it’s inspiring to see the 
impact of our collective efforts. 

Upcoming news items and events below: 
The Mayflower - GCFMs Spring Issue 

Click here 
 

The Mayflower Speaker Program Supplement 
Click here 

 
GCFM Scholarships - deadline - April 1, 2025 

Click here 
 

GCFM Flower Show School, Course II,  in Milford - April 12 & 15-17 
Click here 

 
GCFM Floral Design Workshop inn Wareham - April 24  “All Foliage Floral Designs” 

National Garden Club Judge, Dolores Ahern, will be instructing the class on how to make arrangements 
using just greenery. 

Click here 

mailto:GCFMwebmaster@gmail.com
https://www.gcfm.org/_files/ugd/cbe110_d329061eac9848a7aaa26dce31687641.pdf
https://www.gcfm.org/_files/ugd/cbe110_46eec5202baa433089b2d027ee57f1a2.pdf
https://www.gcfm.org/gcfm-scholarships
https://www.gcfm.org/_files/ugd/cbe110_1bad2a09bfe549f79e220e58afc06566.pdf
https://www.gcfm.org/lectures-workshops


 
GCFM Prelude to our 100th Anniversary Fundraiser, DoubleTree Hotel, Milford -  April 30 

 GCFMs Centennial Fundraiser 

Have you purchased your ticket yet to GCFM's 100th Anniversary Fundraiser on April 30, 2025?   
For anyone who sells 4 tickets before April 15th will receive a 5th ticket free of charge. 

Check by mail:  Click here 
Online registration:  Click here 

 
GCFM 98th Annual Meeting in Danversport Marina, Danvers - June 19 

Click here 
 
Plant Dreams.  Pull Weeds and grow a happy life. -Primitive by Taign n’ Springs Blessings 
 

Enjoy each day.  
Marjorie Dienhart 
GCFM President 

https://www.gcfm.org/clubevents?pgid=ltpq2d85-73692b84-2652-409a-8377-9ab878ac67c6
https://www.gcfm.org/events-1/gcfm-centennial-prelude-fundraiser
https://www.gcfm.org/annual-meetings

